
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF NASHVILLE 
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT A PUBLIC EVENT 

 
 

In compliance with North Carolina General Statutes NCGS § 160a-71, the Town of Nashville 
Town Council provides notice that a majority of the Town Council will attend the October 25, 
2024, Downtown Nashville Trick or Treat Street at 5:00 PM to 7:00.  It is possible a quorum of 
the Town Council will attend this event, however, no official action by the Council will be 
taken. 

 
 
Please contact Lou Bennett, Town Clerk, with any questions at 459-4511, ext. 221 or via email at 
Lou.bennett@townofnashvillenc.gov   
 
 

      
 

  Lou Bennett 
    Nashville Town Clerk 

mailto:Lou.bennett@townofnashvillenc.gov

